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Dear Families,

Welcome back! We hope that you have had a wonderfully sunny half-term break.

Our Big Learning Question for this half term is ‘What is there to know about

our world?’; please see attached curriculum coverage for further details.

How can you help?

Please continue to listen to your child read. Reading books and records will be checked every day.
Please record every time you read with your child in their reading record — this can include books other
than their reading books! Please make sure that your child brings their reading book into school every
day — we are embedding reading opportunities throughout the school day, including during the soft start
every morning.

Please practise your child’s spellings with them. Details of spellings will be sent over Class Dojo every

week.

Provide your child with a bag for school every day, ideally one which can fit A4 letters and books, a
water bottle and a reading wallet.

PE will take place on Monday and Friday afternoons; please ensure your child comes to school in
suitable activewear on these days. We only have a small number of spare PE kits so please send
the children in joggers or leggings and a t-shirt or provide a PE kit which they can keep on their
peg.

Please provide your child with a named water bottle from home to use daily.

Dates for your diary:
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Week commencing 12" June — Phonics Screening Check

14" June - Year 2 to Riverside for assembly

26" June — Year 2 to Riverside for assembly

28" June — Sports Day

6" July — Year 2 Transition meeting at Riverside 9am and 6pm

71 July — Whole-school transition morning — Y2 at Riverside for lunch
12t July — Parent consultations — drop in

19" July — Y2 Leavers assembly

Please feel free to ask any questions, we are always happy to help.

We're really looking forward to another great term!

From everyone in the Oaks Team ’
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